

NEWLY QUALIFIED GP EVENING

Thursday 25th October 2018
The Bristol Nuffield Hospital
The Chesterfield, 3 Clifton Hill, Bristol, BS8 1BN
7.00pm buffet supper
Start at 7.30pm and close by 9.00pm

FREE to members and non members

Evening sessions specifically for GPs in the first 5 years after completing GP training.

- Facilitated, confidential small group environment at the Nuffield for shared learning and peer support.
- Coordinated by Dr Pamela Curtis and Dr Umber Malik, NQGPs with insight into all the issues and challenges of starting work after training including the clinical work, reflection on Significant events, accounts and finances, getting through appraisal and career planning

This month:

30 minutes informal Q&A – Menopause

Mrs Caroline Overton - Consultant Gynaecologist

Small group discussion – "Surviving and thriving in your first two months as a NQGP"

Facilitators: Dr Pamela Curtis and Dr Umber Malik

To book a place

Website: www.healthlearningpartnership.co.uk

Contact: Ali Baron or Mandy Williams Email: enquiries@healthlearningpartnership.co.uk

Phone: 0117 970 2755

- Free to attend for members and non members of Health Learning Partnership.
- Please contact us if you would like to find out more about the CPD programme and your membership options.